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Bainbridge-Guilford Central School 

Board of Education Meeting Minutes 

March 15, 2018 

Executive Session
 

President Emily Hall called the March 15, 2018, meeting of the Board of Education to 

order at 6:14 PM in the Guilford Elementary School Cafeteria. 

 

Board members in attendance were Tina Ammon, Emily Hall, Keith Hanvey, Jeanne 

Shields, Gary Smith, Kay Striegler and Rebecca Sullivan. 

 

Administrator in attendance was Superintendent Tim Ryan.  

 

On a motion by Rebecca Sullivan, seconded by Kay Striegler, the Board of Education 

voted to go into executive session at 6:15PM to discuss CSE recommendations, 

negotiations with the BGTA, the potential discipline of a particular person, and a 

BOE member concern. Yes –7, No – 0. Carried. 

 

Board Member Gary Smith resigned his position on the Board of Education by giving 

a verbal statement and left at 6:45 PM. 

 

On a motion by Rebecca Sullivan, seconded by Keith Hanvey, the Board of 

Education voted to return to open session at 7:30 PM. Yes –6, No – 0. Carried. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

Susan L. Weibel 

District Clerk 
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